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If you would like to comment on the proposed one-year extension, you may file your 
comments in writing or by phone: 

• Email/電子郵件/Correo electrónico: TellMuni@SFMTA.com with subject line “Park
Presidio Lombard Temporary HOV Lanes”

• By Phone/打電話/Teléfono: 415.646.2761

• By US Mail/郵政郵件/Correo postal: Nia Evans, SFMTA 1 South Van Ness Ave 

3rd Floor, San Francisco, CA 94103

All comments will be reviewed by project staff and will be entered into the public 
record. Comments will be considered by the SFMTA Board at a future meeting 
before a decision is made. 

SFMTA.com/ TempLanes28

The SFMTA is seeking a one-year 
extension of the high-occupancy 
vehicle (HOV) lanes pilot project 
along Park Presidio Boulevard 
and Lombard Street. Initial 
results have shown benefits for 
transit riders and carpools from 
the project. A one-year pilot 
extension would provide time to 
complete our evaluation in 
coordination with Caltrans. 

A decision about whether to 
make the project permanent 
would be considered later, after 
completion of the evaluation 
and environmental review.

SFMTA Online Public Hearing: Wednesday, February 26 - Wednesday, March 12, 2025 

You may provide public comment on the proposed one-year extension during our online 
public hearing, anytime beginning Wednesday, February 26, 9 a.m. through Wednesday, 
March 12, 11:59 p.m. 

Detailed information about the project is available at SFMTA.com/TempLanes28 or 

415.646.2761.有關該項目的詳細資訊可在SFMTA.com/TempLanes28 或
415.646.2761上找到。La información detallada del proyecto está disponible en 

SFMTA.com/TempLanes28 o llamando al 415.646.2761.
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